PE and Sports Premium Funding 2016 - 2017
Following the success of the London 2012 Olympic and Paralympic Games, the Government wanted to inspire the nation to enjoy sport and promote sports in schools. The Government was determined to secure a significant and lasting legacy from the Games and develop an enjoyment of sport and physical activity, promoting a healthy lifestyle in children from an early age. 

Every state funded school in the country with primary aged pupils received additional funding for sport and physical education in the academic years from 2013/14 to improve PE and Sport Provision.
Throughout the academic year, we have been working hard to spend the money in a way that will benefit the children’s health and wellbeing and improve their attitudes and behaviour towards their learning.
[bookmark: _GoBack] Colgate Primary School was allocated £8580 in total in the academic year 2016/17.
 Funding has so far been used in the following ways:-
	Training/Activity
	Funding Allocation
	Impact

	South Coast sports PE CPD for staff
	£992
	Raised confidence in staff and high quality teaching and learning in PE

	PE planning delivered by a PE specialist
	£1015
	Coverage of all national curriculum requirements for PE across the school. High quality lesson plans in place.

	Supply and install PE wall bars
	£4910
	Extended opportunities for PE lessons in the hall.



Unspent funds will be carried forward into the next fiscal and academic year.
